
  

Eric Branfman 
Danielle Burt 
eric.branfman@morganlewis.com 
danielle.burt@morganlewis.com 

July 18, 2016 

Via IBFS 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Office of the Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: Surrender of the International Section 214 Authorization of DBR360, LLC 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 This letter surrenders, effective immediately, the international Section 214 
authorization (“Authorization”) of DBR360, LLC granted in IB File No. ITC-214-
20061129-00560.  DBR360, LLC, a wholly owned subsidiary of GTT Communications, 
Inc., does not have any telecommunications assets or customers and does not offer 
regulated services pursuant to the Authorization. 
 
 Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact the undersigned 
at 202-373-6039. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Danielle Burt 
 
Eric Branfman 
Danielle Burt 
 
Counsel for GTT Communications, Inc.




